
 

 

 

Urgent Alert!!!  
 

 Debonairs Pizza  
Mall of The North  

Polokwane, Limpopo 
 

Certification terminated due to change of ownership  
Store will discontinue trading as Halaal 

  

Effective 01/10/2018 
  

Kindly Take Note 
  

 
Any queries pertaining to the above or any other aspect of Halaal  

may be referred to our offices. 
 

 

Ann 033/09.18 

SANHA Halaal Helpline: 0861 786 111 
 


